Sent: Wednesday, 12 July 2023 10:12 PM

To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] OBJECTION TO APPLICATION NO: DA2023/0130 - 109A CHURCH ST
LIDCOMBE

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Cumberland Council

| STRONGLY OBJECT to the DA application for a new waste management facility. This is not what the community
needs. This facility will not only create more traffic congestion and further damage our roads but it will also increase
the noise, air and soil pollution for the community.

If went ahead the proposal will negatively impact our peaceful community and will present a hazard for surrounding
residents, schools and nursing homes.

| appreciate your time and consideration

Regards

Document Set ID: 11234237
Version: 1, Version Date: 13/11/2024





